
Summer Aid Application Announcement  

 

The 2016-2017 Summer Aid Application is closed. 

Contact your financial aid counselor should you have any 

questions. 

 

The 2017-2018 Summer Aid Application will open on 

Thursday, March 1, 2018 and will require the 2017-2018 

FAFSA. Grant money will be awarded on a first-come 

first-serve basis. 

http://uncw.edu/finaid/counselors.html
https://fafsa.ed.gov/
https://fafsa.ed.gov/

